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Minutes of the Sycamore Township Special Events Committee Meeting   

May 23, 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m.  
 
Present for the Meeting were Chairman Jason Petty, Lisa Bass Hodge, Holly Talmage, Joe 
Mueller, and Megan Dollenmeyer. Brent Grunow was absent. 
 
Introductions 
Mr. Petty asked the committee members to go around the table and give a brief introduction.  
  
Purpose of Special Events Committee 
Mr. Petty read aloud the Special Events Committee guidelines. A brief discussion of the 
guidelines followed. Mr. Petty appointed Lisa Hodge as the Vice Chair/Special Events 
Coordinator. Mr. Petty asked to postpone selecting initial terms of committee members until 
June’s meeting when all committee members would be in attendance.   
  
Street Food EXPO 
The committee discussed the upcoming food truck event scheduled for June 25th. Mr. Petty 
gave an update on what had been scheduled to date, and what items still need to be 
addressed. Mrs. Talmage suggested having a first aid tent. Mr. Petty asked if the committee 
would be available to volunteer for shifts to work the event, everyone was receptive to the 
request.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:51 p.m.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


